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ABOUT US AT GGHMS.

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets is committed to promoting a diverse business district
while maintaining our neighborhood's historical character. We encourage innovative
and creative techniques to foster economic development that enriches the lives of
business owners, employees and residents of our community.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Bob Thompson (Chairman), Bertram Alleyne, Murphy Gregory, John Linehan, Lynda Blake, Robert
Hector, KarenLyn Bunch (Vice Chair), Sis. Virginia Morrison, Roberta Young, Ed Gaskin (Executive
Director), Eddie Jenkins (Secretary), Andre Barbour (Treasurer), Eric Straughter, Bruce Bickerstaff and
new board members Pamella Gonclaves and Wadi Mohammad.

Want to know what is going on in Greater Grove Hall? Visit www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

THIS MONTH'S FEATURED BUSINESS.

Walaikum's Burgers 
 

451 Blue Hill Ave, Dorchester, MA 02121

PHONE:
(617) 427 - 5009

STORE HOURS:
Tues - Sat    9:00 am - 6:00 pm 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS
*USPS Employment Info Session: Thursday February 11th, 2016 from 2pm to 4pm @ AACA.

*Children's Winter Festival: Tuesday, February 16th, 2016 from 10am to 4pm.

*10-Week Business Planning Program: Thursday, February 18th, 2016 from 6pm to 9pm.

*10-Week Business Planning Program: Tuesday, March 8th, 2016 from 5:30pm to 8:30pm. 
 











NEW SIGNAGE.
We want to congratulate Rose of Rose's Hair Design  
as she has a new sign and window graphics. 

Having street appeal is very important for a retailer. It helps to draw
people into your store. If you are a business owner and you are
looking for new signage, window graphics or perhaps even a new
facade to your building, give Ed Gaskin a call at 617 460-2326 and
he can talk to you about program's the city has to help you pay for
your new signage. 

 

 
GREATER GROVE HALL MAIN STREETS IN THE NEWS!

 

"Kaira Fox, Mayor's Office of Neighborhood Services." 

The Greater Grove Hall Main Streets recently met with Kaira Fox to view
a presentation on what to do with the acre plus sight on Geneva Ave near
the Jeremiah Burke High School. 

The school needs a closer practice field. The Department of Neighborhood
Development would like to put more housing there. The presentation
focused on a model developed in Summerville called an "Art Farm." 

Phil Loheed and Hyacinth John presented ideas for how a similar sized
parcel was used in Sommerville to create a multi-purpose public space.

"Boston's RESTORE Program."



We started a little over a year ago on upgrading the store fronts and signage on the building on Blue Hill
Avenue. It was Steve Rumpler's vision that we get new signage for the entire building. We started with 4
Star Dance Studio. Since then, Stash's has completed their work and so has the Law Office of Susan T.
Agular. We are working on the one with the white sheet over the awning. They are part of the Restore
program.

 
NEWS FEEDS:

 

Attendees of the SOLD OUT Freeze
Frame Meeting...
Those in attendance at the sold out Freeze Frame meeting at
Roxbury Community College. The group was asked to help
narrow down priorities and develop action items.  



Boston Arts Commission
 
The Boston Arts Commission hosted an event to make sure
Main Streets and other organizations were aware of the
various funding and partnership opportunities available to
support the arts in the neighborhoods.  

Meeting between Quincy Geneva
Executive Board and GGHMS. 
The discussion was on a proposal to develop 4-10 Cheney
St. Pictured starting at the top left, Bob Francis, Hyacinth
John of DP Plus, Steve Godfrey, President and CEO of
Quincy Geneva, (not pictured, Milton Samuels, board chair
of Quincy Geneva, Barry Jackman, CFO of QG, Phil
Loheed, Sarah Howard, Bob Thompson. Not pictured Ed
Gaskin.
 

Hubway Bike Station
 
Here is a picture of a Hubway bike station that has only three
bikes in it.
 
Recently a Hubway bike station was installed at Franklin
Park. As you can see, only three bikes are not in use. That is
a good sign!
 

DriveBoston Carshare Program 
 
This photo shows both cars in the Mayor's new car share
program called, "DriveBoston", are being used. DriveBoston
is a program in partnership with the City of Boston, Zipcar
and Enterprise. Carshare to bring 80 new car-share vehicles
to Boston through the DriveBoston program.

D'JHONNY BAKERY  
A new business is opening in Greater Grove Hall Main
Streets. Cakes and Catering available.

(617) 427 - 0220
(857) 312 - 7044 



Chris Moynihan, Retail Visioning  
 
Chris Moynihan of Retail Visioning speaking at a workshop
for owners of personal care businesses such as Nail Salons
barbershops and beauty salons, SPAs, hair braiding etc.
The workshop was considered a success by
all in attendance. Several owners expressed an interest in
working with Chris to receive on-site technical assistance.
If you own a business and would like help tackling your

business problems give us a call as we have a range of services to help you from finance to marketing
to retailing. For more information please call 617 460 2326 or email ewgaskin@gmail.com.

Ed Gaskin with Rosa Alcantara
...a salon owner who attended the Retail Visioning workshop
and also endorsed the quality of advice Chris provided her
salon.

Latino Beauty Salon
3125 Washington St,
Roxbury, MA 02119

State of the City Address...
Mayor Walsh giving his second state of the city address. 

Main Street Directors at the Mayor's
State of the City Address

Top - Emma Walters, Executive Director for Allston Village
Main Streets  

Middle - N. Nicole Purvis, Executive Director for Four Corners
Main Street

Foreground - Executive Director Brighton Ali Carter  

mailto:ewgaskin@gmail.com


Main Street Directors at the Mayor's
State of the City Address
 
Left to right: 
Courtney Ho, Executive Director for Chinatown Main Street
Jennifer Efron, Executive Director for Washington Gateway
Main Street
Ed Gaskin, Executive Director for Greater Grove Hall Main
Streets
 

Chris Osgood, Mayor Walsh's Chief
of Streets
 
Ed Gaskin and Sister Virginia Morrison met with Chris
Osgood, Mayor Walsh's Chief of Streets, to discuss the
implementation of the Complete Streets Report.   

Boston Complete Streets 
 
Complete Streets is a report developed by the Metropolitan
Planning Council for the Greater Neighborhood partners of
which Greater Grove Hall Main Streets is one. The report
looks how all aspects of transportation can be improved from
pedestrians to vehicles. The purpose of the meeting was to
start of process implementing the recommendations.   

32nd Annual Rev. Dr. Martin Luther
King, Jr. Testimonial Awards
Banquet  
 
Ed Gaskin with FOX25 News Reporter Crystal Haynes
(Mistress of Ceremonies). 



Give us a call today!

32nd Annual Rev. Dr. Martin Luther
King, Jr. Testimonial Awards
Banquet 
Ed Gaskin with Beulah Fagan Providence. 

Phil Loheed, Rebecca Koepnick &
Lucy Ellis... 
 
Right to left:  
Phil Loheed, Founder of Earth and Design Plus Partner
Rebecca Koepnick, Director of Neighborhoods and Housing
The Boston Foundation
Lucy Ellis, Program Associate The Boston Foundation

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets
320B Blue Hill Avenue
Dorchester, MA 02121

617.442.2560

Want to know what's going on in Greater Grove
Hall? Visit us at

www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

STAY CONNECTED

      

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iy07pmKT_7eRGV-fZYgHtymhvW5yec0eq7zp4nfRLNC2JV6Mne9LGm80X5-uUDLOlwESS6ufXQonqHYDuAjpgS4pFIqPBxRn5FJFQ6lFCyXJXdAZYN3_TMPyR1ZM0lZc2e5nTXu_BcO3Ket4Ozy-aH3cbdQy9RKPsHg2VBZ9oOLrBDO6ZLvhkEL8FXYu1wII&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iy07pmKT_7eRGV-fZYgHtymhvW5yec0eq7zp4nfRLNC2JV6Mne9LGk3J_21H4JK4CQDVbZy1-AzSHA-1FXPkkXG2V1CGSlupBEqKLk65rZo9Z84mRRup-D_vojn-vO19DonqvzeQkqf6m4pZk_VPgKZUDFc9dD3RHnObFSrjuNVnZWv4ZQtuYo1I82Q-74rx487XfIBirwI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iy07pmKT_7eRGV-fZYgHtymhvW5yec0eq7zp4nfRLNC2JV6Mne9LGk3J_21H4JK4wDTW2StWAFYHq4U2aHHK5jpJLkF-uH66mDDy-sYOVueakjxx_kkl10j8nmIL0B0Nv0isccvNxhkIlaOcSHVep3LPne_BpRLR0RlTwjtSte7cVsTzzXyfu28pSbgb3r9X&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iy07pmKT_7eRGV-fZYgHtymhvW5yec0eq7zp4nfRLNC2JV6Mne9LGk3J_21H4JK4xGDGPGnumgBOyXN0Fwewoc0U-xMe41MVy-hdD28yutEZ9xMi21LG2Kl1utx2vbPYfqaMxuZEQGHzPMblQ6oeZko2SYsTJtnbnYjBKQcoyxi0qxjZQKyUfijeNTyCF3z_HsyypXjG1_A=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iy07pmKT_7eRGV-fZYgHtymhvW5yec0eq7zp4nfRLNC2JV6Mne9LGk3J_21H4JK48sTZVI_i6_jKUjeycYqfivJPU_8EtDSqo809JO2GzXHUuw8FMCMjiJGdfXSOqmFyIVW7INEtwkYqeBf3ifl5RFzcWDp5_ZCmz-QW3Duics9Gnj4mFXhYPJNr5WDUr60sVZ7zv61nCGU8ZpuV1DqyhQ==&c=&ch=

